
THE NAILSWORTH
SOCIETY

IMPORTANT NOTICE

In the current uncertainty regarding the spread of the Coro-
navirus Covid-19, the Nailsworth Society Committee has
decided to postpone the AGM scheduled for March 30th
in the Town Hall.

Annual reports and balance sheets for 2019 will be sent to
members by email at this time and it is anticipated that we
will hold an Extraordinary General Meeting later in the year
to include our intended guest speaker.

All Group meetings due to be held in the Mortimer Room
are to be cancelled until further notice.

Rambles may go ahead but other groups’ outside visits
will almost certainly be cancelled, however if in doubt
please contact the Group Leader concerned nearer the
time. A detailed message from Performance Arts has
been circulated to all members.

We have not taken these decisions lightly but in the best
interests of all members and of the community as a whole.
We wish you all the best of health and look forward to see-
ing you again when meetings re-commence.
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